S.U.V.M.W.A.

South Utah Valley Municipal Water Association
P.O. Box 412
Spanish Fork, Utah 84660

March 26, 2021

Request for Update SUVMWA Allotment of Central Utah Project, Utah Lake
System, Water to Member Cities and Towns

Gene Shawcroft of the Central Utah Water Conservancy District has again contacted me
about the SUVMWA cities allocation of the contracted ULS water. He has indicated that
the Department of the Interior will soon issue a block notice to Springville and Mapleton.

We have discussed on several occasions the determination of each of the cities to keep
the water it had previously been allocated under SUVMWA/CUWCD contract. My
understanding is that each of the cities wants to keep their allocation except for
Woodland Hills.

I would like to receive written confirmation from each of the cities concerning their
determination about their water allotment by or before May 1, 2021. On that date T will
respond to the CUWCD request by confirming all of the allotments as accurate unless I
receive specific written communication to the contrary.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Howard Chuntz
SUVMWA Chairman
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